To the Senate Committee On Health Care,

I’'m writing to ask your support for SB 452.

This bill Directs the Oregon Health Authority to develop triage, treatment and transportation protocols
for patients who carry emergency use medications. It allows emergency medical service providers to
administer to patient emergency use medication carried by patient.

My friend has an emergency medication she carries at all times. In times of emergency this medication is
needed to prevent death and/or disability.

Please help my friend and all Oregonians by voting yes on SB 452.

Thank you,

Rachel Lasselle



